Louie Azzolini

From: Loui

Louie Azzolini

Sent:

Monday, February 19, 2001 12:03 PM

To:

Canadian Zinc Corporation (E-mail); Chris Reid (E-mail); CPAWS (E-mail); Deh Cho First Nations (E-mail); DFO David Tyson (E-mail); Don Antoine (E-mail 2) (E-mail); Doug Tate (E-mail); Ecology North (E-mail); Iannick Lamirande (E-mail); J. Peter Campbell (E-mail); Julie Dahl (E-mail); Karl Lauten (E-mail); Kathryn Emmett (E-mail); Paul Kraft (E-mail); Peter Cott (E-mail); Peter J. Ewins. D. Phil (E-mail); Petr Cizek (E-mail); Ranjit Soniassy (E-mail); Roland Semjanovs (E-mail); William

(Bill) Carpenter (E-mail)

Subject: CZN Conformity Closure

The following letter to CZN effectively concludes the conformity phase of the two CZN environmental assessments.

By Fax 1-604-688-2043

File: EA00-002 and EA00-002a

Mr. Alan Taylor Vice-President Exploration Canadian Zinc Corporation (CZN) Suite 1202 700 West Pender Street Vancouver, BC V6C 1G8

Dear Mr. Taylor,

RE: CONFORMITY OF THE CZN MINERAL EXPLORATION DRILLING PROGRAM AND THE CAT CAMP FUEL CACHE RECOVERY PROGRAM ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT REPORTS

The Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board or Board) ruled that the CZN Exploration Drilling Program and the Cat Camp Fuel Cache Recovery Program Environmental Assessment Reports are in conformity. The conformity component of the work plan and the environmental assessments is closed.

Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini Environmental Assessment Officer

c: Peter J. Campbell, Vice President Projects, Review Board CZN distribution list

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer, Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board, Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7 Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761; mveirb.nt.ca

Fl